
Complaints & Information Team, Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough Rd, 
West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP

26 April 2018

Request for Information: Ref NCC-030918-18
5G Planning 

Thank you for your request for information relating to 5 G planning. I can now let you have the 
following information in response to the questions you raised.

Discussions with Telecoms Companies, regarding 5G planning and/or its rollout in any 
parts of Nottinghamshire, that may have taken place or are due to take place in the 
future. This also includes any tree-felling contracts which may arise  as a consequence of 
5G implementation.

With the exception of the roadmap section of the tender we have not discussed 5G with our 
suppliers. 5G was not available at the time of the mobile tender. We have not discussed the 
felling of trees to support this technology.

We hope this now satisfies your request, and should you have any further enquiries please do 
not hesitate to contact me directly using the contact details below. In addition and for future 
reference Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publish previous Freedom of Information 
Requests and answers on our website, under Disclosure logs, available at the following link: 

 http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/ 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 
make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, 
Complaints and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham,  NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely

Name Jilly Walden 
Position Complaints Information and Mediation Officer 
Nottinghamshire County Council




